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FIEFRA AXIUM

October 7, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge street, 27" floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Application for Electricity Generation Licences — Feed-in-Tariff Program
New OSPVF 1 L.P., Board File Number EB-2013-0341
New OSPVF 7 L.P., Board File Number EB-2013-0342
New OSPVF 10 L.P., Board File Number EB-2013-0343
New OSPVF 11 L.P., Board File Number EB-2013-0344

Dear Ms. Walli,

Further to the Board’s October 4 2013 Letter of Direction in the captioned applications, we write to advise that
the Notice of Applications and Written Hearing (Notice) issued therein was posted to the Fiera Axium
Infrastructure website on October 7 2013. The posting can be accessed by the following link:
http://www.fieraaxium.com/en/news.html.

Please note that the applicant themselves are new, special purposes entities and do not have their own
websites. We thus suggest posting the notices on the website of the ultimate parent of the applicants: Fiera
Axium Infrastructure.

Please do not hesitate to contact Joseph Watchi at (514) 954-3783 or by email at
joseph.watchi@fieraaxium.com should you have further questions.

Regards,

Domiinic Chalifoux

Secretary, Fiera Axium Tundra General Partner Inc.




